
 

FRESH START FOODS UPDATE  
 
A new electric fence has been put up at our Fresh Start Foods garden so 
we should be off to a better start next Spring!  Until then, let’s hope the 
bunnies and deer don’t have an early Thanksgiving feast from our end 
of season/cool weather produce! 
 
 

“Let us be grateful to people who make us happy.   
They are the farming gardeners who make our souls blossom.” 

-Marcel Proust 
 
 

 


